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My apologies...I am on a short vacation and should know better than trying to submit comments via my
cell phone.

Please use this corrected version for Legistar:

Dear Plan Commission Members,

I’m not aware of any significant neighborhood opposition to the proposal to demolish the two homes on
these adjoining parcels.

I do find it interesting that some Vilas residents had predicted the TOD Overlay District would result in
these two houses being replaced by multi-family structures. That the owner intends to build a single-
family residential home, however, is not surprising to me.

I am neutral on the matter, but I do believe this project fits well with the neighborhood.

Thanks,

Tag Evers
District 13 Alder
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